
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

18th April 2024 

Year Five Visit to Cartwright Hall – Thursday 25th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is with regret that due to unforeseen circumstances the school has had to cancel 
the forthcoming visit to Cartwright Hall. 

We are endeavouring to secure a similar workshop experience within school. In the 
meantime we will fully refund all payments that have been made by the end of next 
week. This will be done via Parent/Pay. 

Thank you once again for your support and understanding. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs A Mannings 
Co-Acting Headteacher 

 


